Route 1, Box 39
March 20,1969

83341

Mr. Ted Weld

Marsh and McLennan

D.X. MacDonald and Co., Inc.
Norton Buillding

Seattle, Washington 98104

Dear Ted:

Just a note of thanks for the most interesting article on
the flint flaking industry in Turkey. I really appraclate this
as the observations of Bordaz are much like the techniqu=sof the
Brandon Knappers in dngland.

I have really had a rough schedule this past y=ar and it
seems no let-up until at least June. Jacques Tixier is schedul=d
to arrive here from Paris on April the 9th and then on the 19th
we all drive to Tucson to meet with Francols Bordes and have a
symposium there., Than Bordes wlll come here on the 12th of May
and later on that month Junius Bird will be out from New York.
Ihe whole thing is getting to be too much for me but is certainly
interssting.

Yes, Berte has retired - or at least in part. Think she
works on Fridays and Saturdays. We have not seen her since she
did leave Crowleys but may run into her this week-end. You know
Berte though she will never have enough tims to 4o all the interest-
ing things she has in mind, 8o I am sure she is happy. When I se=
her will tell her you inquired and maybe she will drop vou a note,

Thanks agalin and hope the hunting is good for you this summer,

Sincerely,

Don T.Crabbzee
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